
“We are Woman” Exhibit features Philippine Artist 
 

 
 
Geneva, Switzerland, 28 February 2022 – Ambassador Evan P. Garcia (right), Philippine 
Permanent Representative to the United Nations and Other International Organizations 
in Geneva supported Filipino-French artist Victoria Abad Kerblat (left), who is among the 
featured foreign artists in a collective exhibition entitled “We are Woman”. 
 
Ms. Kerblat’s artwork entitled “Ivatan” (native of Batanes), made of recyclable materials, 
represents a strong, liberated and independent woman inhabiting the northernmost 
province of the Philippines, Batanes. 
 
The exhibit brings together various women artists in the region in commemoration of the 
International Women’s Day which is on 08 March 2022.  “We are Woman” will run from 
23 February to 19 March 2022 at the Espace Candide, Ferney Voltaire. END 
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